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For the attention of:

All employees of Saarland University

Circular
(C2/2024/07)

First Aid courses in English for university employees

Dear Sir or Madam,

In case of emergency or after an accident it's important for first aid to be
given immediately and for medical care to be arranged.

Our department (Department for Safety at Work) is offering two first aid
courses in English for university employees on

1. Thursday, 23 January 2025 from 8:30 to 16:30
2. Friday, 24 January 2025 from 8:30 to 16:30

Both courses take place in room 1.09, building C1 1, Campus Saarbriicken.

If you wish to participate, please register via the following link:
https://forms.office.com/e/qtnOKLpaED .

For University employees, the cost will be covered by our University
insurance scheme. Thank you very much in advance.

For further information please don't hesitate to contact Ms Schu,

carmen.schu@uni-saarland.de .

Best regards
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Dr. Roland Rolles
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